
DANCEFORCE 
PERFORMING ARTS ACADEMY 

Rules and Regulations 
 

• Danceforce uniform is to be worn to all classes to ensure everyone is 

dancing in practical, safe clothing appropriate to the class. 

 

• Jewellery is not to be worn.  

 

• Hair to be tied back and off the face for all classes. A bun is required for all 

Ballet classes.  

 

• Parents are not permitted to sit and watch children’s classes. There will be 

opportunities in which parents will be invited to watch classes to enable 

them to see progress. 

 

• Class times should be closely observed. If a child is unable to attend, the 

principal should be informed of this absence.  

 

• Fees are paid monthly on the 1
st

 of each month via Direct Debit over 12 

months for the amount of weeks Danceforce runs throughout that year. 

Direct debit totals will be set by Danceforce and parents will be informed of 

that amount. Fees are due regardless of class absence, holidays or school 

closure. Any classes cancelled by Danceforce will be made up at a later date. 

 

• Please report any absences to Miss Mel by emailing 

dance_force@outlook.com 

 

• Please ensure your child goes to the toilet BEFORE class 

 

• Parents are advised to collect their child from inside the class venue, unless 

otherwise informed by the parent. If someone else is picking your child up 

from class, the teacher should be informed prior. This is so we ensure every 

child is kept safe. 

 

• During the time children are on the premises, they should behave in an 

appropriate manner. This avoids any unnecessary accidents, and it is for the 

safety of the child.  

 

• Please respect others within the school, particularly when entering or leaving 

a class. Remember that other pupils may still be dancing or commencing 

their next class.  

 

• Please see the Academy’s policies for any further information 

 

 

• IF YOU DO NOT WANT ANY PICTURES/VIDEOS OF YOUR 

CHILD TO BE USED TO ADVERTISE THE SCHOOL PLEASE 



INFORM ME OF THIS. SIMILARLY, IF YOU DO NOT WANT 

YOUR CHILD TO BE VIDEOED AT EVENTS.  

 

 

These points will help to create and maintain a happy and safe environment for your 

child and will encourage the discipline which is required throughout your child’s time at 

Danceforce.  

 

Many thanks 

 

Miss Mel 

Danceforce Principal 

IDTA 
 
 

 


